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This Bi-weekly Newsletter is available to members and non-members of the Vauxhall & District 

Chamber of Commerce and features information of importance to, and about local business and 

upcoming events! 
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APEX YOUTH AWARDS 

NOMINATIONS ARE 

NOW OPEN! 

20 years of celebrating the 

youth of our community! 

Nominations are now open 

for the 20th Annual APEX 

Youth Awards. Nominations 

will be accepted until March 

15, 2021.  

Bursary recipients will be 

announced on April 28, 

2021! 

Due to COVID-19 

restrictions this year's event 

will be held virtually through 

Social Media and print media 

through our partner the 

Taber Times. 

For more information: 

Contact, Dorthea Mills at the 

Horizon School Division 

Office at 403-223-3547 ext. 

10138. 

  

 

 

 

 FCSS SNOW ANGELS! 

Join the Snow Angels Team 

or Register today to receive 

services from the Snow 

Angels Program! 

Why call a Snow Angels? 

-Free Service for eligible 

seniors.  

-Receive help shoveling 

-Get to know your neighbors 

-And so much more!! 

Register to receive service:   

1-587-370-8518 

Why become a part of the 

Snow Angels Team? 

-Exercise 

-An opportunity to help 

someone 

-And so much more!! 

To get involved call:              

1-403-915-7063 

 

 

 

 

VDCC Board of Directors 

positions to be filled! 

Join the VDCC today! 

If you have new ideas and are 

interested in helping our 

business community thrive, 

then we need you on our 

board!    

Vauxhall Food Bank 

To donate or register to 

receive, call the food bank at 

403-654-0848.  Donation 

bins can be found at the    

Co-op store, and Suzy’s 

Country Store in Hays.   

For more information, 

contact representative: 

Marian Stamp in Enchant at 

403-634-1587 and/or          

contact representative:                 

Suzy Cassidy in Hays at   

403-725-2537.                 

Cash donations can be sent 

to Vauxhall and Area 

Foodbank Society, Box 746, 

Vauxhall, AB. T0K 2K0 
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Become a member of the Vauxhall & District Chamber of Commerce and have access 

to the Chambers of Commerce Group Insurance Plan, no matter the number of 

employees from sole proprietors to multi employee firms. Get your quote at 

www.chamberplan.ca 
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The Vauxhall Friends of the Public Library Society are looking for new members, for more 

information call 403-654-2895.

 

 

http://www.chamberplan.ca/


 

     



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

   



 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

   



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our mailing address is: 

Vauxhall & District Chamber of Commerce 

Box 357 

Vauxhall, AB 

T0K 2K0 

Email: president@vauxhallchamber.ca 

 

Follow us on Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/Vauxhall-District-

Chamber-of-Commerce-198208407564216/ 

 
If you no longer wish to receive these emails please contact us. 

 

 

Check out the lots for sale in Vauxhall 

http://town.vauxhall.ab.ca/ 

Planning an Event 

LET US KNOW 

Contact us with details and we will enclose 

the details in the next newsletter 

i n f o @ v a u x h a l l c h a m b e r . c a   

“Optimism is the faith that 

leads to achievement. Nothing 

can be done without hope and 

confidence.”   Helen Keller  
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